
 
🚨🚨 Red alert, red alert 🚨🚨 

Have you been contacted by a group called the Freedom Foundation? 

Don’t be confused by their name — they’re interested in crushing your freedom, not 
defending it. They’re one of the anti-worker groups (funded by billionaires like the Koch 
brothers) spending tens of millions of dollars contacting us and trying to trick us into 
quitting our unions. 
Have you heard from them? We want to know. Click here and let us know what 
you've experienced, so we can track these anti-union groups and their dirty tricks. 
They might be targeting you online with ads on your computer. They might be emailing 
you, sending you mail, or calling you on the phone. They might even have shown up at 
your door. 
They could be calling themselves by a different name — like "The Buckeye Institute," 
“The Illinois Policy Center,” "Liberty Justice Center," "Mackinac Center for Public Policy," 
or the "Commonwealth Foundation."  
No matter what misleading name they picked for themselves, their agenda is the same: 
Trick AFSCME members into leaving our union — so working families lose our seat at 
the table, and the same corporate fat cats funding these attacks grow richer and richer.  
To fight back against their propaganda, we need to know what they're up to. That's 
where you come in: 
Click here to fill out our "scam tracker" form and report any contact you've 
received from these anti-union groups. 
Thanks for helping us keep an eye on these con artists. 
In solidarity, 
Lee Saunders 
President, AFSCME  
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